

pour l'Innovation et le Développement Technologique

Dr Dagmar Meyer
Policy Officer
European Commission
DG Research and Innovation
Unit B2 - "Skills"
SDME 03/28
B-1049 Brussels

Luxembourg, 9th March 2011

Dear Dr Meyer,

With this letter, the Public Research Centre Henri Tudor welcomes the European Charter for Researchers and the Code of Conduct for the Recruitment of Researchers.

By endorsing the Charter and the Code, the Public Research Centre recognises the value of its principles and hereby declares commitment to them.

We are also delighted to inform the European Commission that many of the issues included have already been implemented within the Public Research Centre and are part of its culture. Nevertheless, the adoption of the Charter and Code will provide additional guidelines of orientation for further improvement.

By adhering to the Charter and the Code, the Public Research Centre Henri Tudor intends to contribute to the initiative of the European Commission to make research an attractive career, to enhance the quality of research and innovation by facilitating international mobility and thus stimulate economic and employment growth.

Yours sincerely,

Marc Lemmer

CEO